
2015 

YEAR 10 FORMAL 
                                    

                      
     
 
         
         17 July, 2015 

 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students 
 
The 2015 Year 10 Formal will be held on Friday 21 August.   
 
 Venue           Karralyka Centre (Mines Road, Ringwood East)    
 Time            6.30 pm – 10.30 pm 
 Cost & Consent   $80 - Due by Friday 7 August      
  
The cost of $80 includes hire of the venue, a 3 course meal, soft drinks, DJ, decorations and event prizes.   
 
Students will be issued with a ‘Formal Ticket’ which must be brought on the evening to allow entry.     
 
If your son/daughter wishes to attend the evening, payment and consent can be provided online through Compass 
(Parent Portal) from the school website.  No payments will be accepted after Friday 7 August. 
 
This is a formal occasion and students wishing to attend must wear appropriate attire. The suggested dress code is 
as follows and the following conditions of entry will apply on the evening to all students; 
 

 NO rips in clothes, NO denim clothes, NO runners, NO smoking, NO alcohol 
 NO facial jewellery (School rules apply) 
 Only Year 10 students from Lilydale High School are allowed to attend 
 Students will be UNABLE to leave the venue prior to 10.30 pm 
 NO MOBILE PHONES (not even as a camera) 
 NO backpacks OR large carry bags 
 Storage area available to store valuables 

 
A Professional Photographer will be available on the night, for single and group photos.  A list of photographer prices 
is available on their website at www.gfp.com.au 
 
A designated parent/guardian must be nominated to collect your son/daughter at the end of the evening.  
This will be addressed on a notice distributed closer to the event. We ask that all parents/guardians wait 
downstairs at the venue (Mines Road, entrance) to collect their son/daughter at the conclusion of the evening.  
Students will be dismissed from the venue by the Year 10 Coordinators. 
 

PLEASE NOTE - Friday 21 August is a NORMAL SCHOOL DAY and students are required to attend school. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the Formal please contact Mrs Moore in the Middle School Office on 9735 5644. 
 
Yours faithfully 
             
              
 
Jonathan Reedyk                                     Dianna Moore     Elizabeth Nevins    Michael Bourne 
Head of Middle School & Head of Year 10             Year 10 Coordinators 
 

F/Files/10 Formal 2015 Notice 
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